
 

 
20 October 2017 
 
 
Kieran Gunn 
fyi-request-6592-c12282fb@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
Dear Kieran 
 
Thank you for your request made under the Local Government Official Information and 
Meetings Act 1987 (the Act), received on 25 September 2017. You requested the following 
information: 
 

all information about the ownership of bridges crossing Karori Stream to residential 
properties in South Karori Road, including any emails, engineers reports and memos 
since January 2015. 
 

While the number of documents relating to the ownership of the bridges is very limited, I 
have included a number of other documents that may be of interest to you.  
 
Item Date Document name/description Decision 
1. 27/09/2017 Email chain –  

 
Subject - Comments – encroachments – 
82 South Karori Road_Bridge Query 

Released in full 

2. 11/09/2017 to  
17/09/2017 

Email chain  
 
Subject - Encroachment bridge licence – 
330 South Karori Road – South Karori 
Bridge No.6 – Ref 10325 
 
Attachments 1, 2, 3, 4 

Released in part 
 
Some information 
withheld under 
s7(2)(a) 

3. 16/09/2017 Email   
 
Subject - FW: 330 South Karori Road – 
bridge encroachment 
 
Attachments 1, 5, 6 

Released in full 

4. 27/09/2017 Email chain –  
 
Subject - FW: Confirm Mercury; Enquiry 
Number: 2611242 82 South Karori Rd 
inquiry 

Released in part 
 
Some information 
withheld under 
s7(2)(a) 

 



5. 6/10/2017 Email chain  
 
Subject - FW: Karori bridges 
 
Attachment 7 

Released in full 

6. 30/03/2017 Email chain  
 
Subject - RE: South Karori road car 
bridges acros south Karori stream 

Released in full 

7. 15/05/2017 Email chain –  
 
Subject - RE: South Karori road car 
bridges acros south Karori stream 
 
Attachments 8, 9, 10 

Released in full 

8. 28/04/2017 Letter to residents advising of inspections Released in full 
9. 25/09/2017 Email chain –  

 
Subject - RE: South Karaori Bridges 
Project” 

Released in full 

 
I have withheld some personal information from items 2 and 4 under section 7(2)(a) of the 
LGOIMA, to protect the privacy of natural persons. This information includes contact 
details and some personal information irrelevant to the ownership of the bridges.  

 
Right of review 
 
If you disagree with my decision you have the right, under section 27(3) of the Act, to ask 
the Ombudsman to review and investigate my decision. Further information is available on 
the Ombudsman website, www.ombudsman.parliament.nz.  
 
Thank you again for your request. I trust this information is of assistance to you. 
 
 
Regards, 

 
Josh Driscoll 
Assurance Advisor 
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